
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 In Musical Conversation With 

Harry Christophers 

Tuesday 26 January 2021 
 

Former Club Chairman Richard Price is hosting a series of musical 

conversations on Zoom with musicians associated with the Club. 
 

 

 

 

 

His first conversation is with Harry 

Christophers, Founder and Director of the 

choral group  

The Sixteen which for the last decade has 

provided the musical entertainment at the Club's 

annual Christmas Dinner. 

 

Richard talks to Harry about his musical life 

from his early years in Kent to his time at 

Magdalen College Oxford, forming The Sixteen 

and the range of music he has conducted with 

The Sixteen for over 40 years. 

The talk will be interspersed with excerpts from 

recordings made by The Sixteen and from The 

Choral Odyssey, streamed by The Sixteen 

during November and December. The music 

includes choral pieces from Sheppard, Handel,  

Guerrero, Sir James Macmillan and the 

Salutation Carol. 

 

 

 

To register for this online webinar please visit the event page on the Club website 

www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining this event  
 

http://www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk/

